
 

 

 

23 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 students have had a fantastic start to Summer Term, with high standards of themselves both 

in lessons and around the school community.  

Last week, Year 10 had their fortnightly assembly. I was particularly pleased with Year 10’s high 

standard of uniform so please do continue to support your child with this. I have reminded students 

of the importance of wearing the correct uniform at all times, they should not be wearing non-NLS 

jumpers and hoodies, and that they should be wearing their blazer as the move around the school 

site. Students do have the opportunity to remove their blazers once in their classroom.     

As part of this assembly, I introduced the Year 10 Summer Reward School trip. On Monday 17th July, 

Year 10 students will have the opportunity to attend a trip to Alton Towers to celebrate the end of the 

year as a reward for excellent attendance and positive behaviours both in lessons and as part of the 

wider school community. It will be a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the successes of Year 10 this 

year. More information will be released soon in regards to costs and booking a place for your child on 

ParentPay.  

I hope the RE revision style activities set yesterday for Year 10 students, instead of timetabled subject 

lessons, were useful. The aim of these activities, along with the opportunity to revise for an extended 

period of time utilising the revision strategies that they have been working on is to help students in 

their preparations with the first RE exam fast approaching on May 15.   

During the first week of the Easter holiday 42 of our Year 10 students enjoyed the Sports Tour to 

Spain.  Please do take at look at the article on the website of their experience here. 

Finally on Friday 5th May, NLS are celebrating the King’s Coronation. We would love for students to 

create coronation style cupcakes which will be judged and then sold at break time to raise money for 

The Prince’s Trust. All students should bring their entries to the Year Lead Office (C037) before P1 on 

Friday 5th May. We look forward to seeing what the students create! Any questions, students should 

see Mr Butler or Mrs Clarke. 

 Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr. B Butler 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/parents-and-carers/latest-news

